

PTA Newsletter 12/2/21



Fairview South School PTA Announcement



December 2, 2021

Quicklinks

- Fairview PTA
- School Store
- Push Coin
- Fairview School District 72

Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

PTA Membership:

There is still time to sign up and support the PTA by becoming a member.

You can sign up online through memberhub, or if you prefer to pay using cash or a check, you can fill out the paper version.

https://fairviewsouth.memberhub.com/store

PTA Membership Form

Our next General PTA Meeting will be Wednesday, January 12, 2022. Zoom link will be sent out as we get closer to the meeting date. Please consider joining us, but it is not a requirement of being a member of the PTA.

Stress Free Fundraiser:

Please join us on the PTA Benefit Night listed below. By mentioning the Fairview South PTA, a portion of the proceeds will go to our PTA. Portillo's

Thursday, December 9, 2021, 5pm-8pm

Sincerely,

Fairview South PTA (Fairview South | Fairview South PTA D72 | Skokie (wixsite.com))

Important Dates

Portillo's Fundraiser Thursday, December 9th @ 5-8pm







Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.